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Beth Meurer
Mini - Olympics
June 1, 2023

We Need YOU!!

Dear Parents,

As part of the last-day-of-school activities on June 1st, we have Mini-Olympics for
Grades TK-6. Students will rotate through a series of outdoor activities. Each station will be
supervised by one or two adults. This is where YOU come in. We need lots of parent
volunteers, and you will have a blast! If you are interested and available, please turn in the
bottom of this paper to the office and then JUST SHOW UP on June 1st at 8:30 a.m. Parent
volunteers will meet in the multipurpose room to sign up for stations and get instructions for
set-up. The events should end at approximately 11:20 a.m. We hope you will be able to assist
us on this fun-filled day!

Please note: We ask that volunteers NOT bring preschool children to the
Mini-Olympics. Volunteers will be busy monitoring and scoring events, so it will be

difficult to watch preschool siblings at the same time.

Please contact Connie McElhany in the school office if your plans change and you cannot
participate once you have turned the slip in.

Please return this part of the form to your child’s teacher by
Friday, May 26th, 2023.

Yes, | can help from 8:30 a.m. — 11:20 a.m. on June 1, 2023.

Parent Name Phone

Child’s Name Grade

Teacher




